
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW March 21, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
 
SURGERY INTEREST GROUP Surgery Interest Group (SIG) will be having a talk about cardiothoracic surgery with Drs. Wei 
& Badhwar on 3/27 at noon in room 1901 (Fukushima). 
 
SURGERY INTEREST GROUP update about a change in speakers for the STEP 1 Prep talk on 3/23 at noon in 2157. Kaylee 
Purpura, Donald Bennett, and Nainika Nanda will be leading the discussion. Tony Lacy will not be able to make it due to 
conflicts with his schedule. Each speaker used a slightly different study method, and I'm sure will provide much needed 
advice regardless of your study strategy. Looking forward to seeing you there!  
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1llXYhOiXsBdTpD6HMBI75RFpl-3QbwcF_oABFlJF39s 
 
 
WILDERNESS MEDICINE GROUP:  3/22 with Dr. Boyer.  The Wilderness med group will be having a lunch meeting on 
Wednesday 3/22 with Dr. Boyer discussing caving and cave ecology and related wilderness medicine topics.  It will be 
held in Room 2157.  RSVP here for free lunch 
Officers for Next Year: 
If you are interested in being an officer of the WMIG next year, reply to this email explaining why you are interested and 
some ideas you may have.  Keep it simple; a few sentences is fine. 
Valley Falls Adopt a trail 
As you may know, the WMIG adopted a trail at valley falls state park in Fairmont.  Keep an eye out for a community 
service/getting outside and chasing waterfalls opportunity.   

 
 
 

REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
FAMILY MEDICINE INTEREST GROUP meeting - 3/20/2017   @ 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. Room 1107. 
Contact - George Raineri - gjraineri@mix.wvu.edu for any questions. 
 
PATHOLOGY INTEREST GROUP Tuesday, March 21nd in Room 2165. Dr. Del Tondo will be speaking about forensics. 
Please RSVP by 3/18 via the google doc https://goo.gl/forms/s1ZlCQ919AFnWDD12 
 
CIRCA TERRA MEDICAL Medical Supplies Sorting on Saturday, April 1st start at 11 AM in John Jones B. Lunch is 
provided!! 
Sign up at following link: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bOJ6Ie1Zb7TXbRso_cA4HjpC6-
ORLt5RjVf46rNJVec/edit?ts=58b5d0bf 
 
GHHS The Summit "Aging in Appalachia" -- Thursday, April 6, 2017, 9:30am-3pm 
You are cordially invited to the 2017 West Virginia Gold Humanism Summit, "Aging in Appalachia" on April 6, 2017 in 
Charleston, WV.  This free conference is designed to expand current knowledge on the social, medical, and economic 
factors that impact care for the elderly in Appalachia as well as to introduce attendees to the changes in the current 
model of elder care. Join us at the Charleston Division in the WVU Auditorium on the first floor of the WVU Building as 
we learn more about caring for our aging population.  See you at The Summit! 
RSVP for lunch at https://sites.google.com/mix.wvu.edu/ghhs-summit by March 22, 2017. Any questions, please contact 
Sarah Lively at salively@mix.wvu.edu. 
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CHARLESTON - HARM REDUCTION CLINIC. Kanawha Charleston Health Department.  Volunteer hours take place every 
Wednesday from 10-3:30. You can choose to volunteer the entire time or from 10-1 or 1-3:30, whatever works best.  
Sign-up sheet below with dates for the upcoming few weeks.  Questions?  Charlotte Ballentine 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1POrU5dCdrwCu7AqtV82EBUSqh3P2u0DTEOvVC5CdEdQ/edit#gid=0.   
 
ULTRAFEST:  You are invited to the 2nd annual Ultra Fest being held at WVU School of Medicine in Morgantown, WV on 
Saturday, April 22, 2017. This event includes a keynote address, hands-on scanning with live models taught by clinicians 
trained in ultrasound, and some friendly competition with prizes! There is no prior ultrasound experience required as 
our faculty will be teaching you how to perform various scans and procedures using ultrasound. A $10 registration fee 
will include access to all sessions, breakfast, lunch, and a t-shirt! You can register as a team of 3 members to earn points 
throughout the day and compete for prizes. You are not required to register as a team if you would prefer to come learn 
ultrasound without participating in the competition. The day will last approximately from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM with an 
optional social event in the evening afterwards. Please register via this google form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekwPZE5446XhcRI7Hw-Qq77FH_MBh2_viXiSp1RHmehGhjCw/viewform  If 
you have any questions about the event please email wvu.usig@gmail.com  Thanks and we look forward to seeing you 
at Ultra Fest! 
 

WVU CENTER FOR SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Volunteer Opportunities - this link.    

Men's wear donations needed for Prom Chic Boutique 2017.  Christian Help, Inc, an official community partner with the 
WVU Center for Service and Learning, is in need of men's wear donations such as suits, ties, shirts, shoes, etc. for their 
upcoming Prom Chic Boutique event on March 24-25 at the Wesley United Methodist Church.  The event offers young 
men and women the opportunity to receive dresses, suits, shoes, and accessories for free.  Volunteers are also needed 
March 23-25.  Visit the need posted in iServe by clicking here.  For more information on how to sign up or donate, 
contact Aleah Turner at careerclosets@motownchristianhelp.com or call Christian Help at (304) 296-0221. 

2017 Week of Engagement Save the Date! 
Each year during National Volunteer Week, the Center for Service and Learning hosts a weeklong celebration that 
includes volunteer opportunities, special events, and the CSL's annual Excellence in Engagement Awards.   
This year, Week of Engagement will take place from April 22-29th.  Mark your calendars and check the event schedule at 
service.wvu.edu/woe for updates.  For questions or to get involved, contact the CSL at serveandlearn@mail.wvu.edu.   
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